
PUBLIC NOTICE OF REVISED  
DISADVANTAGED BUSINESS ENTERPRISE PROGRAM 

Ventura County Transportation Commission 
 
 
The Ventura County Transportation Commission (VCTC) is required under federal law to 
maintain a Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) program.  At this time, VCTC has 
developed a draft revised DBE program. 
 
The draft is available for review by all interested parties during normal business hours for thirty 
days from the date of this notice, February 1, 2023. Interested parties can request copies of the 
draft from the contact person listed below. The draft DBE program is also available online at 
https://www.goventura.org/work-with-vctc/contracts/. 
 
Potential DBE firms are also encouraged to submit qualifications, billing rates, and/or letters of 
interest to: 
 
Peter De Haan, Programming Director 
Ventura County Transportation Commission 
751 E. Daily Drive, Suite 420 
Camarillo, CA  93003 
pdehaan@goventura.org 
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